nNiko

DECLARATION REACH

Herewith, the undersigned, Rony Haentjens, confirms that Niko is fully aware of the
REACH legislation 2006/1907/EC and its obligations.

Under the structure of the REACH regulation, NIKO is a manufacturer of “Articles” to our
EU customers. We do not manufacture “substances” or “preparations” and our articles
do not involve the “intentional release of substances”. Accordingly, we do not foresee
registration or authorization for the products we supply.

We can also confirm that we do not use any substance in our products that require
authorization as given in the authorization list included in annex XIV until today’s date.

Concerning annex XVII of Reach we can confirm that we are fully aware of the
restrictions of use of the substances listed and follow these requirements if needed.

In conformity with article 33 of REACH regarding the duty to communicate information
on substances in articles, we will proactively communicate any substance listed on the
Candidate List of Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) to our customers, if this
substance is present in quantities totalling in a concentration equal or above 0,1%.

Furthermore, our purchasing and production process will constantly be checked to the
REACH legislation.

Sint-Niklaas, 12/7/2018

Rony HAENTJENS
Certification & Standardization Officer
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